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CIAP WEAR Trip Report 
South Naknek (population 75) 

June 17th, 2014 
 

 
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (ADEC) Solid Waste Program (Kym Bronson 
and Stephen Price) conducted a Coastal Impact Assistance Program (CIAP), Waste Erosion 
Assessment and Review (WEAR) site visit for South Naknek on June 17th, 2014. Jeff Elbie, Bristol 
Bay Borough, participated in the site visit. The following narrative is a brief description of our 
findings during the June inspection. 
 
WEAR Sites 
 
 Landfill, 58.70391/-157.03439 (Active) –– The South Naknek Landfill is located 

approximately 2,500 feet from the Naknek River and approximately 5,500 feet from the 
community. This permitted landfill is operated by the Bristol Bay Borough and has an operator 
onsite to maintain it. There is a Summit burn unit for burnable waste. Ash and other municipal 
waste is compacted and covered behind the burn unit. The landfill also accepts construction 
and demolition debris. The landfill has adequate separation. Vehicles are drained of fluids; and 
lead acid batteries and electronics are stored for eventual backhaul. Used oil is burned for 
energy recovery. Hazardous waste is not accepted at this facility. There was no erosion 
reported within the immediate vicinity.  
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 Old Trident Seafoods Plant, 58.711953/-157.054083 (Abandoned) – This old Trident 
Seafood Plant has been unused for many years and is deteriorating and eroding into the river. 
It is not listed on the Contaminated Sites Database and from a visual inspection consists of 
inert waste (wood, brick, and scrap metal) and various machinery. One large building of the 
plant is located below the tideline while the other structures are on higher ground. The higher 
structures are located approximately 100 feet from the Naknek River tideline. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    


